
	

 
 
 

Friday 29th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 8 School trip –Barcelona Sunday 21st June – Wednesday 24th June 2020 
 
We would like to invite our year 8 students to take part in a four-day residential trip abroad to 
Barcelona. We are offering this trip to our Year 8 students because it enables the students to take 
part in outdoor education and discover the world beyond the classroom. 
 
If you would like your child to go on this trip, please complete and return the slip attached to this 
letter as soon as possible along with a £70 deposit (Payable only on School Gateway) no later than 
Friday 31st January 2020 so we can get an initial idea of how many pupils are interested. Please 
note that there are limited spaces for this trip and therefore places will be secured on a first come 
basis. 
  
Total cost of the trip to Barcelona: £470  
 
If you have any questions about this trip, then please do not hesitate to contact the school and ask 
for Miss O’mard. 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
Mr R. Hussain 
Principal 
-"----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student Name: _______________________________ Family Group: _______________________ 
 

         Permission is given for the above named child to take part in the St Mary Magdalene School trip 
abroad to Barcelona from 21st – 24th June 2020 
 
Signed:  _______________________________ 
 
Name (printed): _______________________________ 
 
Date: ______________________ 

 


